
Updated COVID-19 Protocols for CYC 

Adopted by Board of Trustees April 13, 2021, updated January 13, 2022 

In keeping with updated guidance from the CDC and NY State, and with the desire to balance 

comfort, safety, and access to Club facilities and events for all members, the Board of Trustees 

hereby adopt the following protocols, effective immediately: 

Access to Grounds and Facilities 

All Club facilities are open for members and their guests. It is understood that all persons using 

the Club will accept all risk and liability related to COVID-19. The following guidelines will 

apply: 

OUTDOORS 

For the entire Club property (outdoors or indoors), members can choose to wear a mask or not. If not 

vaccinated, masks are recommended 

INDOORS 

Indoor facilities are now returned to full capacity: 60 in meeting room (ballroom), 40 in fireplace 

room, 40 in pool room, 8 in kitchen. 

FOOD PREPARATION 

All members/guests are required to wear masks during food preparation and serving for Club 

functions, whether indoors or outdoors. 

CLUB LAUNCH 

Club launch will run at 100% capacity (up to 12 passengers). Members/guests who are 

unvaccinated are required to wear a mask at all times on the Club launch and on the dock while 

waiting for launch service.   

PRIVATE USE OF CLUB FOR PARTIES 

The Club is available to use for private parties beginning June 1, 2021. The following capacity 

limits will apply until further notice: 

Meeting room (ballroom): limit 60 people 

Fireplace room: limit 40 people 

Pool room: limit 40 people 

Club grounds: no limit 

Kitchen: limit 8 people 

Private Club use must follow all usage protocols currently in place. It is the responsibility of the 

hosting member to ensure all guests are aware of and adhere to the current guidelines. 

 


